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January 20, 2015

The Honorable Steve Abrams, Chairperson
Senate Committee on Education
Statehouse, Room 224-E
Topeka, Kansas 66612
Dear Senator Abrams:
SUBJECT:  Fiscal Note for SB 2 by Senator LaTurner

In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 2 is
respectfully submitted to your committee.

SB 2 would allow school districts to offer a two-year contract to any teacher who has ten
years or less of employment as a teacher with any Kansas school district. For teachers with more
than ten years of experience, the bill would allow a district to offer a three-year contract.

Enactment of SB 2 would have no fiscal effect.

Sincerely,

%G

Shawn Sullivan,
Director of the Budget

cc: Dale Dennis, Education



